TOWN OF NATICK

NATICK, MASSACHUSETTS 01760



POLICE DEPARTMENT

James G. Hicks, Chief of Police

20 East Central Street Natick, MA 01760 Phone: 508-647-9511

Fax:

508-647-9509

Interoffice Memorandum

Date:

July 7, 2021

To:

Karen Adelman-Foster

From:

James G. Hicks, Chief of Police

RE:

Lateral Transfer - Officer Sean Taylor

Officer Sean Taylor has requested a Lateral Transfer to the Foxboro Police Department effective July 21, 2021. As the Appointing Authority you must approve such a request. I recommend that this request be approved.

Sincerely.

James G. Hicks Chief of Police